

Feel Good Factor Equality & Diversity Statement of Intent
Feel Good Factor (FGF) recognises that many people, both as individuals and in groups, suffer unjustifiable oppression and unlawful discrimination in society for a wide range of reasons. We will actively seek to combat this wherever possible.

In all of our work, we aim to treat people with respect, support them when they suffer unlawful discrimination and challenge abusive or discriminatory language and behaviour.  
In our employment practices and in our dealings with both our staff and members of the public and other organisations, we are committed to treating people fairly and without unlawful discrimination.
We will not tolerate discrimination, harassment, bullying, victimisation or abuse of people who are members of staff or of people connected with any services provided by Feel Good Factor.
Staff

FGF is an equal opportunities employer and positively encourages applications from suitably qualified and eligible candidates regardless of their race, gender, sexual orientation, gender reassignment, age, state of health, religion or belief or any disabilities.  
All paid and voluntary staff are fully supported in challenging all forms of discrimination and behaviour that contravenes our policy. 
Service Users
We welcome contact from anyone wishing to use our services, regardless of their race, gender, sexual orientation, gender reassignment, age, state of health, religion or belief or any disabilities.  We aim to provide a responsive and sensitive service to anyone who approaches us.

A copy of our full Equality & Diversity Policy can be supplied upon request.   
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